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was taken; afterwards the Association re­
sumed its business.

Voted that the Ministering Brethren be 
requested to visit Churches in our connection 
as often as they can, and that the Churches 
be requested to collect monies once a week 
for Missionary purpo

Voted that the Churches of the Association * 
be requested to offer up solemn prayer to God 
for the blessings of the past, and for the fur­
ther spread of the Gospel through the whole 
earth.

Voted that no trustees or other officers be 
appointed over Churches belonging to this 
Association while they continue members of 
other churches.

Voted that the 'next meeting of the Asso­
ciation be held with the Hammond Plains 
church, and that the Rev Benson Smithers, 
Preach the introductory sermon, and Rev J.r 
Thomas, his alternate.

Voted that the Revs R Preston, J. Thomas, 
B. Smithers, superintend the printing of the 
Minutes, and that they be requested to have 
the names of Ordained Ministers and those of 
Licentiates, as well as Deacons, and counsel 
men placed on the minutes.

Voted that the Rev J Thomas write the 
Circular Letter,

Votad that the warmest thanks of this as­
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